
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 

Ysgol Eyton Important Parental Announcement 

 

On Monday 15th March 2021 at 8am, Parents and Children will be met at the School 

gate by our Temporary Head Teacher Mr Austin Bowers. 

 

Mr Bowers is currently serving Head Teacher at St Mary’s V A School, Brymbo and 

is helpfully joining us temporarily at Ysgol Eyton on a Full-Time basis initially and 

will act as cover for Mrs Whitgreave during her absence. 

Governors and Staff have been made aware in both schools. Parents and Children 

are being informed by newsletters in both schools today Friday 12th March 2021.  

It will be good news to have all the children back in school on Monday 15th March 

2021, some to meet their new teacher for the first time. Most of all, it will be good 

news that our children here at Ysgol Eyton can restart their education in their 

classrooms with their friends.  

 

We are all looking forward to the re-opening of Ysgol Eyton on Monday. 

Welcome back! 

 

 

Mrs Jane Ayee 

Chair of Governors 

Eyton Church in Wales Voluntary Controlled Primary School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


